There is much more that could be told but I have been asked to keep this brief. Many of you have I am sure, some interesting memories of the Russell Rinks and maybe you will reminisce with one another after this program.

I. E. Kinkaid

The Review Staff acknowledges with thanks a letter from Mr. R. A. (Bob) Emond of Mississauga, Ontario.

October 11, 1975.

The Editor, Russell Review.

Hats off to the Russell Review! How refreshing it is, to read about pleasant events. You offer a few moments of nostalgic memories of a way of life too often cast aside for the rush and hassle of the asphalt jungle.

We look forward to reading every edition. It is light in content, yet very informative in telling it the way it is.

Good luck in your future endeavours.

Sincerely,

R. A. (Bob) Emond, 1024 Orcades Cr., Mississauga, Ont. L4Y 2E6.

LEGION HOLDS CRIBBAGE TOURNEY

Canadian Legion Zone Sports Officer Ron Smith and the local sports officers held a cribbage tournament in Iroquois, October 4, 1975. There were 16 tables, four players to a team. Russell had three teams.

Prescott won the tournament, Osgoode was the runner-up with Russell entitled to advance to the District Tournament next month. Len Vail, Bill Vail, Roy Brisbois, Jim Wynn, Rene Bourbonnais, Allan Gloss, Don Campbell, Mike Gloss, Russell Phair, Ken Norris, Brian Donovan and Raymond Roy were the team members. Mrs. Pat Vail assisted in scoring.

BILL LOUCKS BARBER

WINCHESTER PRESS
OLYMPIC LOTTERY

SMOKE SHOP WINTARIO
CONFECTIONERY